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Issue 14 | Update – 14 February 2025 
 

Dear residents, families and representatives, 

 

Thank you for your feedback 

Thank you to everyone who provided feedback late last year about how you would like to use 

the new Games Room and Reading Room on Level Two once they are completed. We truly 

value your time and input, and your responses will ensure that these spaces meet the needs 

and preferences of all residents and visitors. 

With completion scheduled for April, we are working to collate the responses and we will share 

the results of the feedback with you in the coming weeks.  

 

What happened this fortnight? 

• Painting is continuing, and all bedroom doors have now been painted. 

• Installation of door locks has commenced. 

• Installation of wardrobes and kitchen cabinetry is continuing. 

• Toilets and vanities are being installed. 

• All tiling in the bathrooms is complete. 
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What’s happening next fortnight? 

• Grab rails will be installed in the showers. 

• Installation of joinery, toilets and vanities will continue. 

• Refurbishment of the Level Two nurses’ station will continue. 
 

Who can I contact for more information? 

If you have any questions or concerns, please email RHrefurbishment@helpinghand.org.au, or 

speak to reception.  

mailto:RHrefurbishment@helpinghand.org.au

